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CBC 

With the sponsorship from Columbia 

Basin Trust (CBT), Canadian Radio-

television and Telecommunications 

Commission (CRTC), Canada 

Broadcasting Corporation (CBC), 

Spectrum and the expertise of D.E.M. 

Allen & Associates Ltd, the board 

members of Edgewood Community 

Internet Society (ECIS) and members of 

our community; The society is pleased 

to announce that as of October 11, 

2023, the new CBC FM frequency is 

CHEW 106.3 FM MHz. 

 
 

The ECIS New Board of Directors 

Chairperson: Carlene Enge 

Secretary: Shelly Larson 

Community Liaison: Garth Zelter 

Community Liaison for out of village: 

Courtney Feeney 

Directors: Terryl Allen, Ed Birnie, Garth 

Zelter, Shelly Larson, Courtney Feeney 

and Carlene Enge 

Retirement of Board Member: Jean 

Bassett. We would like to thank her for 

her many years volunteering her time and 

service! 

 

We would like to thank all the 

community members and 

subscribers for their continued 

support throughout our system 

upgrade, improving our community 

network. We continue to be the best 

rural internet provider in BC.  

Hot spots are available in Edgewood 

at the Edgewood campground and in 

Fauquier at the Arrow Lake Motel. 

The Goat Mountain Project 

The work is still ongoing at Goat Mountain, 

and we are expected to have it completed 

by August 31, 2024. We are waiting on the 

erection of the tower and the Engineer’s 

report. 
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